
Dear residents and representatives, 

We are pleased to advise that we remain COVID free for the moment. Our entry requirements 
remain consistent for the time being, masks are not required but proof of a negative RAT test is 
required prior to entry. 

We are looking forward to Mother’s Day this Sunday – a special day in our calendar. We will be 
open as usual for Mother’s Day but ask that you let us know in advance if you are planning to 
take a resident out for lunch so that we can help them be ready on time. 

We also note that this Sunday is also International Nurses Day – our nurses are the backbone of 
our care services at Boneham and we invite you to thank them for their care when you are 
visiting over coming days. We will be celebrating internally as well with some tasty treats. 

You will have seen on our Facebook page a number of significant local donations towards the 
cost of our new resident’s bus. We thank all of our donors for their generosity and are pleased to 
note that the bus arrival is no longer months away, we are now down to counting weeks. 
Residents and our Lifestyle team are starting to get very excited! Please keep the donations 
rolling in if you are able to support us in this project to improve our resident’s access to activities 
and outings. 

We wish all of our Mother’s a very happy Mother’s Day and hope to see many of you visiting this 
Sunday. As always, stay safe on our roads which are likely to be busier than usual. 

Kind Regards 

 

Michael Filsell 
Chief Executive Officer 
  

 
Boneham Aged Care Services Inc | ABN 63 201 477 650| 82 Williams Road, Millicent SA 5280 
P (08) 8733 4331 | F (08) 8733 3363 |  michael@boneham.org |  www. boneham.org  

 


